
 

 

  

To: All Virginia Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company  

From:  WFG Underwriting Department  

Date:  August 13, 2020 

Bulletin No:  VA 2020-03  

Subject:  Title Insurance Premium rates effective 15 September 2020 
 

 

  

WFG National Title Insurance Company has revised its Rate Manual for policies issued on property in 

Virginia.  The new rates should be implemented by all agents for orders received on or after 15 September, 

2020.  Please be sure that your system is updated and that you discontinue use of the old rates for all 

orders received on or after the effective date. 

Although there has been a complete rate revision for all policies, a major change with this rate manual is 

a premium for many endorsements for which WFG had not charged in the past.  Most endorsements to 

residential policies are still without additional premium, but agents should consult the table to determine 

if any particular endorsement carries with it a fee for issuance. 

The complete rate manual may be found here: 

http://wfgunderwriting.com/virginia/rate-manuals 

Agents are advised to contact their software providers to update their title insurance 

premium calculations. 
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